
 

 

 
\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2020\046 Retirement of API Sales team.docx 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Circular: 046 
 
 
 

  26 May 2020. 
 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
RETIREMENT OF PIERRE THERON, MAUREEN PHYTHIAN AND LYN O’RORKE 
 
As I am sure some of you might be aware, Pierre Theron, Maureen Phythian and Lyn O’Rourke that has been 
working on our sales side for Amdec Property Investment, selling houses and apartments, has been retired at the 
beginning of the month. 
 
Most noticeably, residents will know Pierre and Moira Theron who were so active in our community. Pierre and 
Moira’s sense of humour and the great lengths they went to in dressing up for every social gathering we had will 
certainly be missed.   
 
Pierre and Moira will be moving out of the Village at the end of the month and we wish them all the best for  
Their future endeavours.  Pierre has indicated that they will stay in Gauteng and we certainly hope that they will 
visit and join us for socials when it is allowed again. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


